

## HAPPY VALLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

E: dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au www.happyvalley.sa.edu.au

18 Education Road, Happy Valley SA 5159 P: 8381 7166 F: 8381 6041

26/02/21

Dear Families,

It has been fantastic to see our **Senior students** sporting their senior tops this week. We would like to thank Trudy McCard for her hard work in getting the art work and orders processed and then

Happy Valley and seeing our first cohort of Year 6s leave at the end of the year. We look forward to seeing our seniors lead our school this year.

This week the Junior Primary children have attended **Water Safety Week** at Noarlunga Swimming Centre. The focus of their lessons has been on being safe in the water and what to do if they get into trouble. The children have had a fantastic and very tiring week! Thank you to all of the fabulous volunteers who have attended this week – we couldn't do it without you!

Next Friday, 5 March, is our school's **Pupil Free Day**. The focus of this day will be on literacy and our school's Site Improvement Plan. We look forward to sharing with the community about our day.

Please mark in your diaries Tuesday 6 April. Our school will be hosting two **Kidz Biz Family Evening Sessions**. The two sessions, "Where did we come from?" (suitable for Year 2-4 students) and "What's happening to us?" (suitable for Year 5-7 students) will be held in the Resources Centre. Session 1 will commence at 6.40pm and Session 2 at 7.40pm. Details on how to book places will be sent out shortly.

Remember to place all **Special Lunch Orders** by Friday 12 March for our upcoming **Sports Day** on Friday 19 March. We look forward to seeing families attend this year!

Last reminder for our school's first **Working Bee**, this Sunday 28 February between 10am and 12pm. Many hands make light work! We hope to see you there!

Regards,

Paul and Anthea

